
Report of the Riccarton/Wigram Community Board to the Council meeting of 4 October 2007 

2. BOARD MEMBERS’ INFORMATION EXCHANGE 
 
 Board members were provided with an opportunity to share issues of concern and give a brief update 

on community activities.  In particular, the following items were raised: 
 
 (a) Mike Mora asked for advice from Council staff on whether Council had a view on the most 

appropriate future use of the Feltex site, including whether the Council could potentially 
purchase the site, noting that the land has strategic value in the Riccarton/Wigram ward. 

 
 (b) With respect to the replacement tree planting in Kaniere Avenue, the Board requested that 

appropriate staff be informed of its preference to see urgent action on the planting rather than 
further consultation being undertaken and subsequent delays. 

 
 

Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


